
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amendment to the liquidity contract 
of the company 

 

 

 

 

In accordance with AMF decision n°2021-01 of June 22, 2021, Accor has, by amendment 

dated July 4th, 2022, reduced by an amount of €9,808,390.85 the means allocated to 

the liquidity agreement concluded on May 21st, 2019, with Rothschild Martin Maurel. 

 

Therefore, the position of the liquidity agreement, on the date of July 7th, 2022, and 

after reduction of the aforementioned means, was as follows: 

- 50,300 Accor shares, and 

- €18,669,062. 
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For further information about Accor, visit https://group.accor.com/en 
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